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Dispatch Log  From: 10/24/2022  Thru: 10/30/2022     0000 - 2359 

 

 

 

For Date: 10/24/2022  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0017 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0023 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 78] HEATH HEN & MEADOW BROOK WOODLANDS - BOXBORO RD 
 
                0036 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0047 FIRE, OTHER False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports smoke detector activation at residence with  
unknown cause. no smoke or fire. 
 

         Narrative:     
l3 reports faulty alarm. system was reset.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-825-IN 
 
                0055 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

s9 spotted a vehicle heading toward the bose corp with the  
operator being trespassed from that property. s9/s5 respond.  
vehilce was not on bose property and could not be located.  
 

 
                0113 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0214 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for husband with chest  
discomfort and difficulty breathing. 
 

         Narrative:     
transport to emrson.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-826-IN 
 
                0609 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                0724 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 86] COLLINGS FOUNDATION - BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

10/24/2022 0725 Box 4138 placed into test. 
 

 
                0809 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0812 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SCHOOL ZONE - GREAT RD 
 
                0841 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0918 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    EVELYN RD 
         Narrative:     

10/24/2022 0919 Caller requesting an officer to location to  
assist with a possible scam. 



 
 
                1017 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/24/2022 1017 Party located a drivers license and would  
like to turn it in to the police. An officer will be ebroute  
shortly. 
 

         Narrative:     
The license was returned to its owner. 
 

 
                1104 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    EDSON ST + HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

10/24/2022 1105 Caller reports an electrical wire down. 
10/24/2022 1113 E14 reports it is not an electrical wire,  
but a phone cable line from a house. HLP updated. 
10/24/2022 1116 HLP on scene. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-827-IN 
 
                1120 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1139 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

10/24/2022 1139 Fire Academy Staff reporting a 26 yearol  
recruit with elevated vital signs. Police and fire  
responding. Party will be in the EMS room, ALS started at  
this time. 
10/24/2022 1207 C1 reports units clear, refusal obtained. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-828-IN 
 
                1158 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
 
                1235 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1304 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1330 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1332 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    COMMUNITY GARDENS - TUTTLE LN 
 
                1336 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD + FARM RD 
 
                1548 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1553 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1555 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    HILLCREST AVE 
         Narrative:     

Abandoned 911 call with mapping of 1709 meter shading.  
Unable to call back. 
 

 
                1630 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    KINGLAND RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for a fall. Police and fire  
responding. R17 Transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 11.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-829-IN 
 
                1657 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1700 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1704 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1706 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1713 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with a report request. 
 

 
                1722 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    NORTH SHORE DR 
         Narrative:     

S3 assisting caller with information  
 

 
                1735 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a Car off the roadway into a shed. Police  
and Fire responding.    
 

         Narrative:     
Signed refusal and MV towed.  
 

       Refer To Accident:    22-73-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    22-830-IN 
 
                1743 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored   
  Location/Address:    CIRCUIT DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting an issue with her son about driving a MV.  
S11/Maynard PD responding.     
 

         Narrative:     
S11 spoke with all parties and advised. Peace restored.  
 

 
                1936 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1944 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1947 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1948 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 10] MEETING HOUSE - MEETING HOUSE LN 
 
 
For Date: 10/25/2022  -  Tuesday  
 
                0015 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0018 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
                0330 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Fire alarm going off for unknown reasons 
 

         Narrative:     
S4 and S5 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
L2 and E14 responded 
 



         Narrative:     
Faulty alarm activation, House was metered no findings. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-831-IN 
 
                0541 ASSIST CITIZEN AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

heard loud bang, worried someone is trying to get into her  
home. Please check premise, homeowner requests police do not  
knock on door 
 

         Narrative:     
S4 and S5 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
checked area building looks to be secure. no findings 
 

 
                0653 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/25/2022 0653 Two parties into station to report the other  
party casued a minor motor vehicle accident. 
10/25/2022 0707 No damage, no injuries, no report. Both  
parties sent on thier way. 
 

 
                0820 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0900 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0912 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0953 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1054 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1101 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1119 BURGLARY (B & E) PAST REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 255HUDSONR] RADANT TECHNOLOGIES INC - HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

10/25/2022 1120 Facilities manager into station to report  
someone broke into and damaged thier fence and radio tower  
area. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-183-OF 
 
                1315 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1323 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/25/2022 1359 Parties into speak about an past involvement  
with thier brother. 
 

 
                1426 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

10/25/2022 1426 Caller reporting her dog is having a  
seizure, party wasn't sure what to do. Party advised to call  
her vet. 
 

 
                1612 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1633 ASSIST CITIZEN Peace Restored   



  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting to speak with an officer about a land  
marker missing. S11 advised party.  
 

 
                1656 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
 
                1717 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 156GREAT] STOW HOUSE OF PIZZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2017 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                2039 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

S3 assisting calling party with information.   
 

         Narrative:     
Calling party and involved party will exchange personal  
property this week without police assistance. they will call  
back if necessary. 
 

 
                2334 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    KETTELL PLAIN RD 
         Narrative:     

Fire alarm activation no smoke, no fire, residents have  
vacated property. 
 

         Narrative:     
S4 and S5 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
L1 and E14 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
House was metered, reading is 0, faulty alarms, homeowners  
have been advised. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-832-IN 
 
                2354 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    OLD BOLTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/26/2022  -  Wednesday  
 
                0036 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0058 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0552 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARTLEY RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                0749 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 abandoned call received from uninitialized number.  
Unable to call back and no location given. 
 

 
                0806 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0822 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                0902 Generator Test Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Weekly Generator Test, Functioning at this time, no issues  
found 



 
 
                0924 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                0924 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] AVON DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports medical in Hudson. S21 transferred caller to  
Hudson PSAP. 
 

 
                0926 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 86] COLLINGS FOUNDATION - BARTON RD 
 
                0935 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1109 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1153 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1200 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    649078AB 
 
                1342 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

Party unable to be reached in person or on phone. S8 
 

 
                1356 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 127] MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

female reports she may have a GI bleed. S8, R16, E14 and  
ALS4 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R16 cancelled ALS4. 
 

         Narrative:     
R16 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 7.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-833-IN 
 
                1442 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports MVA. S10, S11, E14 and Maynard A1 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
Maynard A1 reports clear with no services needed. 
 

 
                1820 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1822 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE SUMMONS SERVED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S10 served paperwork in hand  
 

 
                1834 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                2035 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with a Lost wallet. 
 

 
                2224 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 



         Narrative:     
Caller reporting his MV is disabled and will be left in the  
lot overnight.  
 

 
                2354 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                2358 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 22GLEASOND] WARREN INSURANCE AGENCY - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/27/2022  -  Thursday  
 
                0600 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0647 Road Safety Complaint VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports erratic operator with multiple marked  
lane violations. 
 

         Narrative:     
s4 stopped vehicle, operator checked out ok.  
 

 
                1000 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

911 abandoned. S21 called back number.  Party reports no  
known emergencies.   Party was advised. 
 

 
                1047 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

CM INVEST 
 

 
                1139 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    FAXON DR 
         Narrative:     

Medical alert activation for a fall. S2, R16, E19, C20 and  
ALS5 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
C20 reports situation under control. No services needed. All  
units cleared to quarters. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-835-IN 
 
                1430 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
                1442 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MACINTOSH DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports her fire alarm is going off intermittently. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-836-IN 
 
                1507 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting finding a wallet last night in the shopping  
plaza. S8 secured the item at the station and the owner  
Picked up the wallet at 1535.  
 

 
                1549 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1555 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1604 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   



  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

911 abandoned call. Upon call back Male party reporting  
accidental by cellphone. Caller on the golf Corse.  
 

 
                1619 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HARVARD RD 
 Refer To Citation:    651209AB 
 
                1627 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1631 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 21] FAXON FARM - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting an alarm sounding. Police and Fire  
responding. E14 reporting faulty smoke detector homeowner  
advised.   
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-837-IN 
 
                1632 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 503] SMALL FARM - GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    651232AB 
 
                1658 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1713 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1725 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1744 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1841 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1902 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting a Lift assist Police and Fire responding.  
R17 Transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 7.2 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-838-IN 
 
                1924 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                2334 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    RIDGEWOOD RD 
 
                2341 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                2344 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2349 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 875GREAT] BOLTON TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/28/2022  -  Friday  
 
                0035 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0413 ANIMAL No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

s3 was flagged down by a passerbye regarding a deceased deer  
in the driveway. highway dept memeber was called and message  
was left for removal. 
 



 
                0602 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                0722 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 120] JOANNE PETITO - MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

Triad call check. S7 spoke with party who was having phone  
issues.  
 

 
                0759 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0924 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1012 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW A] AUBUCHONS HARDWARE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting to speak with an officer about a  
shoplifting incident. S7 advised party and will file a  
report.  
 

 
                1024 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    PARKING AREA - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1025 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] SUMMERHILL GLEN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting needing medical attention in Maynard.  
Maynard PD notified. 
 

 
                1144 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1153 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1540 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/28/2022 1540 S22 assisting party with experied medication  
disposal. 
 

 
                1552 RADAR Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1603 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

10/28/2022 1604 Resident reporting a dead deer on the edge  
of the roadway infornt of his home. Message left for GH. 
 

 
                1607 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    22-169-OF 
 
                1625 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + KINGLAND RD 
 
                1634 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1649 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    APPLE BLOSSOM WAY 
         Narrative:     

10/28/2022 1651 An Amazon Delivery person reported to S10  
that she was bitten by a dog at location. Information taken  
and forwarded to the ACO for follow up. 
 

 
                1658 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Follow up with Newark PD/Elizabeth PD in New Jersey 
 

 
                1807 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 215HARVARD] WEDGEWOOD PINES COUNTRY CLUB - HARVARD RD 
 
                1814 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1820 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1825 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                1843 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1910 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
         Narrative:     

10/28/2022 1911 Caller reporting thier son is out of control  
and breaking things. 
10/28/2022 1933 S8 requesting R17 & E14 to location for an  
evaluation of the son that got a small bump on his chest. 
 

 
                1912 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
         Narrative:     

10/28/2022 1913 S8 requesting Rescue to location and to  
stage down the street until they are called to the scene. 
10/28/2022 1933 S8 requesting R17 to location to evaluate  
the son the reports getting a small bump on his chest. R17 &  
E14 enroute. 
10/28/2022 1942 E14 & R17 clear, no EMS needed. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-839-IN 
 
                1922 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHISPERING WAY 
         Narrative:     

10/28/2022 1923 Caller reporting fraudulent withdrawls from  
her bank account. S8 will follow up after the call he is on  
at this time. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-184-OF 
 
                1947 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                2205 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 495] I M WIRELESS (VERIZON) - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/28/2022 2206 Tamper alarm from location. Possible  
employee with no code. Officers responding. 
 

 
                2330 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                2354 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/29/2022  -  Saturday  
 
                0038 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0040 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0044 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 



 
                0049 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HALLOCK'S POINT RD 
 
                0602 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0717 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 120] JOANNE PETITO - MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

Officer checking on a party. Party is well.  
 

 
                1145 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1148 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S2 assisting walk in party with information about Cyclist  
and their rules.  
 

 
                1235 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1608 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1738 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1755 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Vehicle Towed   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

10/29/2022 1758 Multiple callers reporting a two car motor  
vehicle crash at location. Unknown if any injuries. 
10/29/2022 1806 Car 20 reports two refusal obtained at this  
time. ALS 5 cancelled. 
10/29/2022 1811 S8 requesting HLP to scene to inspect the  
tension wire of pole # 127. The second vehicle came to rest  
on it. HLP notified and will check on shortly. 
10/29/2022 1832 CBK on scene to remove vehicles. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    22-75-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    22-840-IN 
 
                1813 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 52] SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

10/29/2022 1814 Alarm from location, general from the center  
smoke alarm. 
10/29/2022 1826 L3 reports accidental by home owner, heating  
the house with the fireplace caused alarm. 
10/29/2022 1839 House vented do to smoke and CO2, all units  
clear. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-841-IN 
 
                1818 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [MAY 3] MAYNARD POLICE DEPARTMENT - MAIN ST 
         Narrative:     

10/29/2022 1819 Maynard requesting an ambulance for mutual  
aid. R17 had just signed off at the two car MVA Great Rd at  
Hudson Rd. Maynard advised no ambulance available at this  
time. 
 

 
                1842 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP COURT COMPLAINT   
  Location/Address:    [STW 390GREATRD] RUSSELL'S CONVENIENCE STORE - GREAT RD 
 
                1935 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
 
 
 



For Date: 10/30/2022  -  Sunday  
 
                0605 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                0836 BUILDING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0946 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

10/30/2022 0948 Caller reporting last night a vehicle drove  
through her yard and damaged a stone marker and her garden. 
10/30/2022 1013 A message for Stow Highway left about the  
town line sign and stone marker needing replacement. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-185-OF 
 
                1013 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 23] SHAWS PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1014 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1154 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

10/30/2022 1157 Wallet found at location. S6 attempting to  
locate owner. 
 

 
                1226 VANDALISM Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

10/30/2022 1227 Caller reporting someone threw eggs at thier  
daughters cars, and they hit the house. Video footage was  
recorded and a Detective will be reviewing. 
 

 
                1602 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1602 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1613 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1616 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1625 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1631 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 22GLEASOND] WARREN INSURANCE AGENCY - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1637 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP COURT COMPLAINT   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1640 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1645 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1707 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                1717 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1922 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                2000 Patrol Initiated Area Check Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    REGENCY - RIDGEWOOD RD 



 
                2010 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 154] GLEASONDALE BRIDGE - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                2021 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    655742AB 
 
                2135 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2137 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
 

 


